



TOLEDO, OHIO 43606

10-30-82

Greetings.

The October meeting had 18 members present for the election of The Rally Chair Person, John Annesser

The treasury balance now stands at \$1053.89.

Some very good Tech advice from Dale Foster on Motorcycles with Hydrallic brakes, every time the brakes are applied, air is drawn into the master cylinder, when let off the air is expelled after a period of time (about a year), the brake fluid starts to be come contaminated with moisture (water) from use. It is recommended to drain and change the brake fluid annually.

It was also noted that the rubber lines that work with the front brakes (usually) have a plastic ring on them that lets you know when the brake line was made. These lines should be changed approx. every four years.

The rest of the meeting was spent nominating officer's for the election, to be held November 9,1982 at the meeting or your ballet may be mailed in.

The Halloween Party was a great success, 31 members and guest were present.

Best Costumes

1st. John Miller (Cindy Pecks Father) Ape

2nd. Don Smith Oldman

3rd. Leslie Braun Pussy Cat

Jane Smith Hillbilly

Gayle Snively Hillbilly

Bobing For Apples

1st. Dave Wuallner (Guest)

2nd. Cindy Peck

3rd. Huntz Gregory

4th. Dan Braun

Note from Norm Radke Mileage and States reports are due at the Nov. meeting. Newsletter Edito